
The first group of pilgrims from season of “Hajj-
2022” returned to Uzbekistan

2022 15 July

14 of July 2022 the first group of pilgrims from season of "Hajj 2022" returned
to Uzbekistan. 245 passengers come back to the Homeland by the first return flight.

Recall, that more than 12 thousand pilgrims will be taken out of Jeddah.


